
    

 

 
 

Classroom Rules 
 
The Royal Grammar School recognises the value of good relationships between all members of the school.   

As important as specific rules are, the general expectations that all members of the RGS community will 
uphold the core values of the School RESPECT, INTEGRITY and ASPIRATION at all times.  

To support these shared aims and values we expect all students to comply with the following classroom 
rules.   For the students, these can be found on classroom noticeboards and on SharePoint. 

● Attend every lesson 
 

● Arrive on time 
 

● Bring all the books and equipment you need 
 

● Put bags and coats away tidily 
 

● Begin and end the lesson in a polite and orderly way 
 

● Listen to others and expect to be listened too 
 

● Follow instructions 
 

● Work diligently 
 

● Ask for help from the teacher when you need it 
 

● Help each other when it is appropriate but don’t distract or annoy anyone 
 

● Put your hand up to answer a question 
 

● Speak politely 
 

● Eating is not permitted in classrooms or inside school buildings other than in designated areas such 
as the Restaurant or Sixth Form Centre.  

 
● Keep the classroom clean and tidy 

 
● Electronic devices are for educational purposes only and should be used as the teacher in charge 

specifies   
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